
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

Guinea Jubilee Float Building/Decorating 

We are still in need of volunteers to participate in the parade on  

September 29th.  We will need people walking the parade route  

passing out Fall Festival Fliers.   

 

We also need help assembling the float and will be meeting on: 

 

 Wednesday September 19th from 6:00-7:30,  

 Sunday, September 23rd 12:00 pm and  

 Wednesday September 26th from 6:00-7:00 pm.  

 

Please see Paige Belvin if you are interested in participating. 

 

 

 

FOOD PANTY NEEDS: 

The food pantry is low on canned goods.  We are in need of canned 

meats, fruit and vegetables.  Please make sure that donated items are 

not outdated.  You can put donated items in the box labeled Food  

Pantry in the Narthex under the counter where the building expansion 

drawings are located.  Thank you for your support of this Ministry. 

 

 

ALMA HUNT OFFERING FOR VIRGINIA MISSIONS:  Be Love! 
Today begins our annual Alma Hunt Offering.  The goal for this offering 
for our church is $1,500.00.  When you give to this offering you are 
working with other Virginia Baptists to BE LOVE as they share the love 
of Christ. 
 

 

VACATION 

Pastor Bud and Donna will be away on vacation beginning September 

23rd following the Worship Service and return on October 6th.  Please 

be in prayer for them for safe travels as they celebrate Donna’s recent 

retirement.   Be in prayer also for Keith Belvin as he brings us the  

message on Sunday, September 30th. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

  

 

THANK YOU  

 

With grateful hearts, we would like to thank everyone who provided 

food and service for the wonderful meal at Tommy’s funeral.  

 

Thanks also for the cards of sympathy, prayers and comfort sent to 

me and my family.  

 

  Love in Christ,  

  Janis and Family  

 

 

 

Dear Gloucester Point Baptist Family,  

This past year has been a very difficult and challenging time in our 

lives. We cannot imagine going through such a time without our 

Lord and Savior and our dear church family. We can not thank you 

all enough for the out pouring of love that you have shown us and  

continue to show us. Your prayers and concerns, words of  

encouragement, yard work, love offerings, and just knowing that 

our church family is right here beside us willing to give a helping 

hand means so very much. There is no doubt in our mind, when 

God looks down upon Gloucester Point Baptist Church he is well 

pleased of the love you have for Him and the love you show to oth-

ers. May God continue to bless each one of you. In Christ Love,  

 

  Gary & Barbara Mangrum  

 

 

  

OFFICE HOURS: The Secretary’s office hours have changed to  

mornings (9am—Noon).  

 

 

REMINDER: 

VISION ARTICLES are due September 17th at 9:00am 
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